
 
 

PONDERS END WARD FORUM    
Friday 29th June 2018 
7.00 for 7.30pm start (till 9:00pm) 

  

At: Oasis Academy Hadley, 
South Street, 
Ponders End, 
EN3 4PX 

  
  
  
  
  

 
PLEASE NOTE THE TIME AND LOCATION OF THE MEETING 

 
Councillors: Ayfer Orhan (Chair), Doug Taylor and Susan Erbil 
 

AGENDA  
 

1. WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS TO ALL OUR RESIDENTS AND 
SPEAKERS 

 
2. UPDATES from your local POLICE (including antisocial behaviour and 

activities in the Ward) 
 

3. Update from our residents on matters related to the Ward:  
Friends of the Park:  

 Lottery and other funding successes for use in the park etc. 
PECT programmes and activities 

 
4. St. Matthews Church – presentation of new housing on the Church site. 

 
5. COUNCILLOR UPDATES ON PONDERS END AND WIDER ISSUES: 

 
6. The meeting will decide on what you want to discuss at future meetings 

 
7. DATES & VENUE OF FUTURE MEETINGS: 

 
20th November 2018 @ the Qube 
19th February 2019 @ the Qube 
 

We look forward to seeing you, 
Kind regards 
 
 
Doug, Ayfer and Susan 
Your Councillors for Ponders End 
 
 

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and 
building strong communities 

 

 



 
Dear Resident, 
 
Your Ward Councillors are writing to invite you to the next Ponders End 
Ward Forum. 
 
The Ponders End Forum is one of the ways we keep in touch with local 
residents and where we all meet to discuss issues of importance for 
local people and businesses.   
 

We hope that you are able to attend the next forum on: 
 

Friday 29th June 2018 
at 7.00 for 7.30pm start (till 9:00pm) 

 
The meeting will take place at: 

Oasis Academy Hadley 
South Street 

 Ponders End  
EN3 4PX 

 
 
Future Ward Forums meetings are advertised on the Council homepage: 
YOUR COUNCIL: type in Ponders End Ward Forum in the search 

engine. 
 
Or  
 
Seek advice on the date of the next forum from The Ponders End Library   
 
Or  
 
Send your email to: Cllr.ayfer.orhan@enfield.gov.uk to be kept updated 
about the Ponders End Forum. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Doug, Ayfer and Susan 
Your Councillors for Ponders End Ward 
 
 

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent 
services and building strong communities 

mailto:Cllr.ayfer.orhan@enfield.gov.uk

